OFFICE OF THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR
CONTRACT MONITORING DIVISION

Mark E. Farrell, Mayor Romulus Asenloo, Director
Naomi M. Kelly, City Administrator

MEMORANDUM

Date: March 5, 2018
To: Boris Delepine, Port of San Francisco
From: Finbarr Jewell, CMD

Subject: Goal Approval Memo
Environmenial Impact Assessment Waterfront Plan Update RFP.

The Contract Monitoring Division (CMD) has evaluated the Engineer’s Estimate for sub-
consulting opportunities for the above-referenced project, as well as LBE availability
data. Based on this review, the LBE sub-consulting requirement for the project is 18%.
Small and Micro-LBEs certified by CMD can be used to meet the subcontracting
requirement.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 415 274 0511.
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